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Shifting of Surveyor Department to Delhi Regional Office

Subsequent to inauguration of Delhi Regional Office of Insurance Regulatory and Development
Authority (IRDA) on 24.01.2014, Surveyor Department shall be operating from Delhi Regional

Office   w.e.f. 3rd February 2014.
 

All are requested to, henceforth, address surveyor applications for enrolment, licensing, renewal and
other communications to 
 

Joint Director,
Surveyor Department,
IRDA Regional Office,  
Jeevan Tara Building(first floor), Gate NO. 3
Parliament Street, New Delhi – 110001.
Contact No. 011-23747648.
Emails:  surveyor [at] irda [dot] gov [dot] in/ rakesh [at] irda [dot] gov [dot] in
 

Please be informed that email shall be primary mode of communication for all inquiries/applications
etc. and therefore all are encouraged to mention email ID in all correspondences addressed to
Surveyor Department.


